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The United States Government confirms the recovery of U.S. Citizen Danny
Burch from Yemen.

The United States expresses our deep gratitude to the United Arab Emirates,
its people, and its leadership in facilitating the release of Mr. Burch. I
applaud the innumerable lines of effort from across the U.S. Government to
enable this effort, to include the Special Presidential Envoy for Hostage
Affairs Robert O’Brien, U.S. Embassy Abu Dhabi, and the Hostage Recovery
Fusion Cell. These efforts reflect the best of what America and its partners
can accomplish.

In 2017, U.S. citizen Danny Burch was taken hostage from Sanaa, Yemen. Today
he is safe and secure, and is reunited with his wife and children. The family
has asked for privacy as they recover from this ordeal. The safety and well-
being of Americans remains one of the highest priorities of the Trump
Administration.
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